
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

THE WEEK OF PRAYER FOR NORTH AMERICAN MISSIONS IS 

MARCH 5-12.  We will be collecting for the Annie Armstrong 

Easter Offering.  Envelopes and Prayer Guides are in your bulle-

tins.  Please support our North American missionaries with your 

prayers and contributions.  Our goal this year is $2000.   

 

STANDING ROCK SEWING BEE—BACKPACKS:  In conjunction 

with Union Baptist, Gloucester Point ladies and guys are plan-

ning a sewing event for the following Tuesdays at GPBC from 

9:30—2:00 (3/14, 4/11, 5/9, and 6/6).  Mark your calendar 

and bring a friend who sews or can cut out.  A pizza lunch and 

drinks are provided or you can bring your own bag lunch.  Please 

bring the following supplies (portable sewing machine, thread, 

pins, scissors, parachute cord all colors (4 yds per bag), denim 

weight washable material you might have at home—DO NOT pur-

chase material as we should have plenty.  Grommets will be pro-

vided and put in off sight.  We hope to see you there.   

 

WMU CRAFT DAY in Richmond March 25th.  Sign up in the  

Narthex and contact Jeannie or Larraine if interested.   
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